
From: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva  
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2011 7:12 PM 
To: Scanlon, Amy 
Subject: FW: 209 prospect 
 
Hi, 
  
Please share the email below with the Landmarks Commission and add to Legistar. Thanks Shiva 
  
Shiva Bidar-Sielaff 
District 5 Alder 
(608) 220-6986  

 
From: Ann Varda [annvarda@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2011 10:36 AM 
To: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva 
Cc: juliesager@me.com 
Subject: 209 prospect 

 
Shiva, 
    Both Mike and I support the plan for 209 prospect.   Matt and Julie were neighbors before they 
left for New Zealand.   It's wonderful to have them back in Madison, and back in the 
neighborhood.  Their house, while modern, has been carefully designed to fit into the lot.   Their 
dog, Buckley, is well suited to the shared dog backyards of their immediate neighbors!  We're 
lucky to have such thoughtful urban infill. 
 
Ann (and Mike) Varda 

 


